
CITY OF DARIEN TEMPORARY AMENDMENT TO CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
RULES FOR COMPLIANCE WITH ILLINOIS OPEN MEETINGS ACT: 

• All elected officials may participate in a City Council meeting by way of audio or video 
conferencing.  

• The public will be permitted to attend a city council meeting but the meeting room will be 
limited to five members of the public at one time and will be required to maintain social 
distancing rules.  

• The public is encouraged to participate in City Council meetings by submitting questions 
and comments via email to Mayor Marchese at jmarchese@darienil.gov or City 
Administrator Bryon Vana at bvana@darienil.gov.  

• Emails providing public comment shall be submitted prior to the start of the City Council 
meeting.  

Emails asking questions relating to an agenda item will be accepted during the Council meeting 
through the conclusion of Agenda Item 14- Questions and Comments 
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